
MEMORIAL DAY CELEBRATION AT ST. ANNE'S & ST. PATRICK'S

  

We thank all those who joined us on Memorial Day to remember and pray for those we have
lost and honor the brave men and women who made the ultimate sacrifice for our country.

 A special thank you to the family and friends of Fr. Oliver Blanchette (1916-2020) and Fr.
Camillus Thibault (1929-2020) who joined us for the celebration.

  

Here are the photos -  https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/1hA3nZcY1iGy3TeePayeP7f9eUE
zFw86m?usp=sharing
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